
 
 It is the hope of your E- Board that you and your families are healthy and unaffected by this Covid-19 
Pandemic.  I hope you are watching the updates and getting the latest information. Our older members like myself, 
have a special interest in the spread of this disease. It seems older Americans have a greater risk of dying; however, 
statistics show 40% of these Covid-19 cases are in the age group of 22-44 years old. Your survival rate is higher, but in 
either case you do not want to get this. The Governor has shut down the State, Everglades, EYCC, boat ramps and 
gatherings to try and keep us socially distanced. Pay attention to this, and wash your hands, wear a mask if you have 
one and do not touch your face if possible. The information you need to protect you and your family is online, look it up 
and adhere to the recommendations. Be safe, stay healthy. We want to see you when they lift the restrictions. 
  
 March 28th and 29th was the dates we were supposed to have our 31st Annual Airboat Show and Festival. As 
you know, the Town of Davie is going with the guidelines of Broward County.  They told us we could not have our show. 
Contingent to the town’s actions, it was our hope that our show could go on. The Orange Blossom Rodeo and Fair was 
two weeks earlier. It was very well attended and our Air Boat Show Committee has worked hard to put on our show. The 
health of our members, vendors and participants was much more important to us, than having the show. The moment 
Davie cancelled the event we booked a new tentative date of July 18th -19th as our new show date. Yes, the weather will 
be hot, and there could be some rain, but we have worked around this in years past. We can do it if it is a problem. The 
good news after being pinned up for a few months, I hope everyone will be wanting to get back together and enjoy 
ourselves. I also want to thank Paul Bange and Richie Gotshall for being the show’s Title Sponsor and Mr. Daryl 
Nowling for providing our show with the finest entertainment we have seen since John Anderson. You are not going to 
want to miss these Nashville Bands. Our trophy sponsors are stepping up and we have already purchased the trophies 
and they are fantastic. Lou Scalias out did themselves. Well, let’s hope this virus is over and we can have the show in 
July, if not we will keep looking for the best dates we can get. Save the date, get your Tracks, Boats, Side-By-Sides, 
Trucks, Jeeps etc. ready for the show. Keep looking at our Broward Airboat Show website for more details. 
  
 I want to thank a few people for their ideas and generosity. E- Board Member Pete Hora came up with the 
idea to include in your dues notice, a sheet of paper with details on how you could sponsor a child to go to the 
Everglades Youth Camp. Well, we had 4 members step up, 4 children will be going to camp next summer on a 
scholarship. The Club thanks you and the children thank you for your generosity. 
  
 I also want to thank Greg Grubb, Nate Fischer, and Chris Andrews who participated in the Ft. Lauderdale 
Waterway Clean-Up. There were 4 of us representing our club. This took place at the Lauderdale Small Boat Club. We 
have been involved with LSBC on another clean up a few years back. Our team did very well. We brought in three 
contractor bags full of trash. I did not see any of the other teams do as well as we did. They are a great group of guys 
and gals and we look forward to doing some more things with them ion the future. 
  
 Kevin Fitzgerald has been taking on more responsibilities by getting a second certification that will help us in 
our future plans with the Boy Scouts of America. We have already had two events with Troop #356, first a weekend at 
the Boar’s Nest Camp and second an Archery class and shoot at the Ft. Lauderdale Archery Club. There are videos of 
both events on our social media. A Scout Master from Troop #411 of Miramar attended our last general meeting. He had 
seen our videos online of what we are doing with other troops. He wants his Troop to be part of it, and they have 
volunteered to help us with our Airboat Show. Last but not least, Jack Dunworth, Bishop Wright and myself went to 
Arthur R. Marshall Loxahatchee Wildlife Management Preserve in Area 1. The purpose to assist a Boy Scout from 
Troop#208 with his Eagle Scout Project. He built a floating resting area for Canoers and Kayakers at the 2.5 mile mark 
of a 5 mile trail. It is a really well built platform, and we were all proud to have assisted him. Becoming an Eagle Scout is 
a very prestigious award. We all had fun, and I am glad we could help. 
  
 Another shout out goes to Bill Stevens, Chuckie, Neil Worth and Cindi Lou who came down from Boynton 
Beach to fix the pump and do a little weed eating at Boar’s Nest Camp. I really appreciate what you did, and hopefully 
we will have another project when the woods open back up. By the way our 35 ft. Light and Flag pole is out of the 
swamp and laying horizontally on the deck. Maybe we can fix that too.  Stay Tuned. 
  
 I also want to thank Bill and Dianne Sirola who took our club trailer to the Orange Blossom Rodeo and 
Festival and sold over $1,300 worth of stock. Thank you so very much for all that you do for the club. Nate Fischer and 
Mike Kimmel were also there with Barney McDougall’s Gladesmen Corner Trailer. It was a big hit, along with the 
Trapper Mike and his reptile show for the second year in a row. Thanks Kirk Comanic for bringing your trucks for the 
parade and display. You guys make our club proud. The Town of Davie takes notice, the Mayor and Parks Director tell 
me every time they see me. The Town of Davie and the Davie Woman's Club have both treated us well over the years. 
   
 I am going to end by saying once again, be careful, be safe, wash your hands, wear a mask if you have one 
and stay home until this virus is over.  
 
See you soon,  
 
 Bruce Ward 
President 
BCAHCC 
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April 2020 



 

 
 

April 22nd General Meeting via Zoom 

An email will be sent to you with the meeting 

ID and Password. 

 

April 30th Finance Committee Meeting via Zoom 

If you would like to attend, please send 

request for meeting to 

BrowardCountyAirboatClub@gmail.com 
 

May 13th E-Board Meeting via Zoom 

If you would like to attend, please send 

request for meeting to 

BrowardCountyAirboatClub@gmail.com 

 

May 27th General Meeting via Zoom 

An email will be sent to you with the meeting 

ID and Password. 
 

 

Jim Bowles  

Memorial Tree Planting- Postponed 

Save the Date More Details to follow 

 

July 18th-19th, 2020 

Airboat Show & Festival 

Tentative to Covid-19 reopenings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Last hunt was cancelled due to 

the Covid-19 Pandemic. 

 

Also EYCC sleepaway camp has 

been cancelled for the summer.  

Option of day camp available for 

those interested in attending. 

 

 

To apply for one of these hunts, please visit the FWC 

website to register or click here. 

 

Youth must have passed the Hunter’s Safety course to 

participate.  FWC also offers many opportunities to 

complete the required Hunter’s Safety course, click here 

for a list of course schedules. 

 
 

For more information on hunts or if you are interested in 
becoming a Huntmaster, please contact Jason Freeman, 

our Youth Hunt Coordinator. (954) 624-5195 
 

DO YOU HAVE PHOTOS FROM CLUB 

EVENTS? 

We are always looking for photos 
 

Visit  www.WeTransfer.com  

Select Free transfer and send to 

BrowardAirboatClubNews@gmail.com 
You can send up to 2G of files per day 

https://outreach.myfwc.com/events/event_list.asp?show=&group=&start=12/21/2012&end=&view=&cid=4484
https://myfwc.com/hunting/safety-education/courses/
http://www.wetransfer.com/


Motor for Raffle 

Osceola Airboat Association is having 

a raffle for motor. 

165 Horsepower 

Nitrated Steel Cylinder Barrels 

9.1 Pistons LW15357 

H290 Performance Grind Camshaft 

 

Includes installation of Pacemaker 

Performance Electronic Ignition 

System, case of Aeroshell 100 breaking 

oil, pre-oil, initial startup and timing by 

Moore’s Aircraft. 

Retail Price: $9,375.00 Trade-In Value: 

$7,000 Will be given away at the 

Summer Slide – September 2020 

www.osceolaairboatassociation.com 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Do you have a place for the Club Trailer? 

 

Our club is currently in search of a 

place to park our Club Trailer. The 

trailer is 30 foot long and enclosed.  

 

The trailer is only used once a year for 

the airboat show. If you have a piece of 

Property where we could park the 

trailer, it would be of great help to the 

club.  

 

We also have a Club cooker/smoker on 

a trailer that needs a place to stay, also.  

 

If you can accommodate one or both of 

these items, or you have an idea where 

we could store them, please contact 

Bruce Ward 954-658-2714.   

 

Thanks we really need to get these 

items moved. 

 

http://www.osceolaairboatassociation.com/


If you have been following our BCAHCC Facebook page, you may 
have seen some work that has been going on at the Boar’s Nest before the 
Ramps were closed. We had a group of members and guests, together we 
extracted our 35 foot light pole out of the swamp.  

Well the people who saw it for the first time wanted to put it up. We of 
course could put a solar panel and light on it. Plus we have two spotlights 
that could be put on it. We could also fly a flag from it. Well, the more we 
talked about it, the grander our plans became.  

Our newest member and his significant other just happen to know a 
lot about concrete. They made a template for the base, we discussed getting 
a sonic tube (not sure of the spelling) to put the concrete in and hauling out 
5,000 lb. mix. There would have to be a ground rod and rebar also.  

Well, we still haven't decided the best location, we have two very 
good sites. The only problem is we are going to have to mix the bags 
of concrete. If you have a small concrete mixer that we could use one 
weekend that would be really appreciated.  

It is not going to happen for a while, but I thought I would mention it 
so we would know if there is one available. It sure beats mixing that mud by 
hand. Thanks Bruce, let me know. Browardairboat@aol.com
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Bill Stevens 

WGS Construction 

(561) 402-3255 

 

Dan Cimas 

DC Plumbing Solutions 

(954) 854-0886 

Dcplumbing5363@att.net 

 

Ed Maury 

Florida Linen Services 

Eomusmvreb@gmail.com 

 

David Nash 

South Shore Plumbing 

(954) 421-1373 

 

Gary Alban 

GL Homes 

(772) 226-9000 

www.glhomes.com 

 

Robert Green 

Brennan’s Glass Company 

(954) 792-6366 

 

Jim Kelderhouse 

Certified Windows and Doors 

(954) 977-7990 

www.certifiedwindowsanddoors.com 

 

Laszlo Cscko 

Carpenter ~ Miami Jewish Health 

acseko@msn.com 

 

Leonard Hommel 

Autonation Chevrolet Technician 

(954) 433-3350 

 

Marguerite McDermote / Mark Bradley 

Alternate Power Solutions 

(561) 242-8869 

www.altpowerfl.com  

 

Marshall Jones 

Mack’s Fish Camp 

(954) 536-7400 

www.gladesmenculture.com 

 

 

John Ladue 

Complete Water Systems 

(954) 985-9800 

www.completewatersystems.net 

 

John Rollins 

Wilson Manifolds 

(954) 771-6216 

www.wilsonmanifolds.com  

 

Kenny Leitheuser 

East Coast Mobile Welding 

(561) 719-2438 

 

Kevin Fitzgerald 

Law offices of  

Samantha J. Fitzgerald 

(954) 580-3690 

www.estateandprobatelawyer.com 

 

Nate Fischer 

Florida Gladesmen / Kids Spot Rehab 

floridagladesmen@gmail.com 

www.kidsspotrehab.com 

 

Patrick Ball  

Mintz Truppman 

(305) 893-5506 

 

Randy Hill 

USA Marine Training LLC. 

(352) 872-4405 

www.usamarinetraining.com 

 

Robert Sisilva 

Bill’s Marine 

(615) 972-9761 

 

Russell Grubb 

Hollywood Woodwork 

(954) 920-5009 

 

Jason Freeman 

Blackwater Airboat Tours 

(954) 474-4040 

www.blackwaterairboattours.com 

 

 

 

 

Frank Herbert 

Everything Everglades Enterprises 

Everglades shades, airboat  

Equipment/ accessories 

(954) 792-6482 

 

Barney McDougall 

Innovative Powder Coating (IPC) 

 (954) 537-2558 

 

Brett Holcombe 

Westway Towing Inc. 

(954) 731-1115 

 

Ron Provenzano 

Tropic Care & Lawn Maintenance 

(954) 275-4397 

 

Gary Lee 

Southern Homes & Rentals LLC. 

(561) 723-2226 

 

Frank Carieri 

Headhunter- American Recruiters 

Frank@ariteam.com  

 

John Davis 

Davis Plumbing 

(954) 680-6543 

 

Zach Goldberg 

Program director Deliver the Dream 

www.deliverthedream.com 

(954) 564-3512 

 

Eric Goss 

A & E Land Clearing 

(561) 784-8525 

 

Diane Hermelyn 

Allstate Insurance 

(954) 370-1500 

 

Thomas Ivy Jr. 

Lonestar Plumbing 

(305) 895-1340 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Tom Nardone 

Residential Private Equity Fund LLC. 

(954) 234-5565 

 

Tom Schmidt 

Schmidt Aviation  

(954) 520-8068 

 

William Taylor 

Margarita Man of South Florida 

(954) 629-8139 

 

Dave Wallin- Field Service Supervisor 

Evolvtec- (954) 587-5521 

www.evolutec.com 

 

Parrish Westbrook- Marine Electronic Sales 

Krell Marine 

(305) 326-9555 

 

Captain Phil Walters 

www.gatorguides.com 

(813) 220-6854 

 

Robert Gonzalez 

Farm Bureau Insurance 

(954) 680-2805 

www.Rgonzalezinsurance.com  

 

Stephen Martin 

Martin Marine & Industrial 

(954) 647-4475 

 

Brad Weihrauch 

Ralph White Company 

(863) 287-1864 

www.ralphwhitecompany.com 

 

Alex Galetta 

Industrial Divers Corp. 

(954) 523-2906 

www.Industrialdivers.com 

 

 

 

 

Sean McCann 

A1 Appliance 

(954) 587-6380 

www.a1applianceservicenparts.com  

 

Steven Lorenzi 

South Florida Masonry 

(954) 971-6875 

 

John “Jay” Verkey Sr. 

Lauderdale Speedometer 

(954) 522-4885 

www.lspeedp.com  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Would you like to be a part 

of our business directory?   

Email Browardairboatclubnews@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


